
Dunhill & Fenor Parish Notes, 28th August 2016                                                                
 
 

 Best wishes to the children and teachers who will return to school soon. Fenor National School will reopen Tuesday 

next, August 30
th

 and Dunhill National School reopens on Thursday September 1
st 

. We hope that it will be a very suc-

cessful year in both schools.  Best wishes also to those starting school for the first time, and to those beginning in second-

ary school and in third-level colleges in the weeks ahead. 

 Friday is the First Friday of September and Brendan Gallagher will be visiting the sick and housebound with the 

Blessed Sacrament. Any housebound individuals who would like Brendan to visit on a regular basis please contact the 

Parish office 396892. 

 For cinema lovers ‘Strange Occurrences in a small village’ is the title of a new documentary film about Knock Shrine 

which came to cinemas last Friday 26
th
 August, Father Richard Gibbons, rector of Knock Shrine said, “This film captures 

in a beautiful way, the untold stories of those that come here and tells of our great hopes for the future of Knock Shrine 

and village”. Read this story full on www.catholicnew.ie 

 A special Mass to commemorate the anniversary of the death of Blessed Edmund Rice (29
th
 August 1844) will take 

place this Monday at 7:00 p.m. at the Edmund Rice Chapel, Mount Sion, Barrack Street, Waterford the celebrant will be 

Fr John McCarthy. All are welcome.  

 Waterford City Macra is holding an induction meeting for new and potential members on Wednesday 7
th 

Sept in the 

Wander Inn Pub, Waterford at 7.30 p.m. For more information contact the 087-4038800 facebook Waterford City Macra. 

 The Adoration Committee of Waterford & Lismore is developing its Diocesan Team. You are welcome to attend an 

information meeting in Hotel Minella, Clonmel on Saturday 17
th
 September starting at 11a.m. (finishing at 12.30). Re-

freshments served. All are welcome to attend. 

 …thought for the week - Gossip A rumour without a leg to stand on will get around some other way. 

 The Priory Institute Bringing Theology Home. Theology matters! Join our supportive student community and study 

theology from home. Application deadline is 20
th
 September. Phone (01) 404 8124. www.prioryinstitute.com 

 If you need to contact Dunhill Church office for any reason the opening hours are: Monday to Thursday from 9.30 a.m. 

to 2.00 p.m. and Friday 9.30 a.m. to 12 noon. The contact phone number is: 051-396892.  

 Bereavement Support is available in Waterford, Dungarvan, Cappoquin and Clonmel, as part of the services provided 

by the Family Ministry Office at St. John’s Pastoral Centre, John’s Hill, Waterford.  This service reaches out to all fami-

lies in the Diocese of Waterford and Lismore. The Bereavement Support Workers are trained in the skills involved in 

helping people through the bereavement process and work to a strict code of ethics which includes confidentiality.  Con-

tact the Family Ministry Bereavement Support Office on 051-858772. 

 Children Learn What They Live: If a child lives with criticism, he learns to condemn. If a child lives with hostility, he 

learns to fight. If a child lives with ridicule, he learns to feel shy. If a child lives with shame, he learns to feel guilty. If a 

child lives with tolerance, he learns patience. If a child lives with encouragement he learns confidence. If a child lives 

with praise, he learns appreciation. If a child lives with acceptance, he learns to love. If a child lives with approval, he 

learns to like himself. If a child lives with recognition, he learns it is good to have a goal. If a child lives with sharing, he 

learns generosity. If a child lives with honesty, he learns truthfulness. If a child lives with fairness, he learns justice. If a 

child lives with kindness and consideration, he learns respect. If a child lives with security, he learns to have faith in him-

self and in those about him. If a child lives with friendliness, he learns the world is a nice place in which to live. A Re-

minder for us of the need to pray daily for our children. 

 Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €249.46 and Envelopes €319.50. Thank you for your continued support.  

 Sunday, August 28
th

  

Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time  
  Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.      

Monday, August 29
th

- Beheading of St John the Baptist   Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, August 30
th

 – St Fiacre & St Felix 
 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, August 31
st
 – St Aidan of Lindisfarne 

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m.              

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, September 1
st
 – St Giles

 
Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, September 2
nd

 – St William of Roskilde  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m.                          

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday, September 3
rd

  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 

WEBSITE: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086-6004386 
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